Community Budget Request Form

Submit to budget@northgrenville.on.ca by 12 noon on Tuesday, February 12th and make your
request before Council on Wednesday, February 13th at 6:30pm in the Council Chamber.

Your Name: Doug Hendry Council Liaison:

John Barclay/Doreen O'Sullivan

Your Request: .
Total Estimated Cost:

Formalise multi-use path on Lydia St.

Grenville

DESCRIPTION:

(Describe what your request is, what resources will be needed to implement it, where is it being
requested, etc.) If you need more space to explain your request, attach a separate sheet of paper.

To formalise a multi-use path on the closed road section on Lydia Street between
George and Maley Streets.

JUSTIFICATION:
(Reason for request)

(Explain why this community request should be included in this budget cycle). If you need more

space to explain your reason, attach a separate sheet of paper.

Currently this is a grass area that has an informal pathway used by students of St
Mike's and others walking/cycling to Shoppers/school/Mun Centre etc. Lydia is a
perfect non-vehicular access street to downtown. It becomes muddy in the rain and is
not cleared in winter but is still used frequently. Install a multi-use path similar in
surface to the riverside trail (which Lydia St links to)

FUTURE BUDGETARY IMPLICATIONS:

(Considerations to maintain/continue service) If you need more space to explain the budgetary
implications, attach a separate sheet of paper.

Perhaps to be included on the winter clearing sidewalk schedule? Otherwise,
occasional verge cutting (which is being done anyway).

ESTIMATED LONG TERM COSTS (OPERATING and/or CAPITAL):
Estimated Yearly Costs

Year 1: 2019
Year 2: 2020
Year 3: 2021
Year 4: 2022
Year 5: 2023




